
 

Welcome to the December 2024 Newsletter
Season's Greeting from All of Us at WHAM to ALL of You, the Cherished
Members of WHAM

There's so much holiday cheer and activity this month, so please make sure
you check out the website www.wham-art.org for more details. 

THE GALLEY - If a picture paints a thousand words, then enjoy the stories
the photographs tell.

Current Gallery Exhibit
December 3 - December 21



Visitors to the WHAM Art Gallery will have the opportunity to view a curated
collection of images that reflect the diversity and creativity of the Arizona

Professional Photographers Association members, showcasing a wide variety
of photographic styles and subjects.

The Artist’s Reception will take place on December 7th, 2024, from 6 PM to
9 PM, where attendees can meet the artists and engage with the creative

process behind the works on display.

This exhibition is open to the public, offering a unique opportunity to enjoy the
talent and vision of Arizona’s finest photographers.

December 7th is a Big Day at WHAM. We hope to see
you and make sure to bring your friends and family.



WHAM MEMBER MEETING
DECEMBR 10TH
5:30PM TO 7:30PM
Meeting in the Classroom
Enter through the classroom Door
on the South side of the building.
Light refreshments will be served.



CALL to ARTISTS! The 3rd Annual "All Things Clay" juried clay exhibit.
The deadline for entries has been extended to December 12th. Be sure
to get your entries in soon.
Follow this link to enter - WHAM CALL TO CLAY ARTISTS

Be sure to come out and support our veterans at this fun
outdoor painting event. Watch our talented veteran artists
create one-of-a kind beautiful paintings for you to enjoy
and purchase if you want to take one home with you.



Are there some teens in your life?
We have a teen program in Peoria that is free to all who attend. Here's

the scoop.

Open Mic Night!
Glendale has an Open Mic Night on Thursday's. Why don't you come by

and check it out.





Have fun while learning various
techniques for decorating cakes and
then using them to decorate a fabulous
Gingerbread House your family and
friends are sure to enjoy!
All supplies are furnished
Date: December 4th
Time: 4:30 pm – 6:30 pm
Cost: Member $10.00 Nonmember
$15.00  
Instructor: Jenni
Chambers                     
Register and pay at www.wham-art.org
WHAM Classroom located on South-
West corner of building- please enter
the South side of the Art Center using
class entrance.

Personalize your very own winter
themed keepsake box using
decoupage and other supplies for a
beautiful design that will be all your
own. A special place to keep all of
those treasured cards and photos.
All supplies are furnished.
Date: December 18th
Time: 4:30 pm – 6:30 pm
Cost: Member $10.00 Nonmember
$15.00  
Instructor: Ashley Dooley                   
Register and pay at www.wham-art.org
WHAM Classroom located on South-
West corner of building- please enter
the South side of the Art Center using
class entrance.





GIFTS GALORE AT THE GIFT SHOP STORE
Wow! What a wonderful selection of gifts at the WHAM Gift shop. Come
on by and see what one-of-a-kind gifts you can find. There are holiday
themed gifts as well as all kinds of special presents. 

Just so you know.
 

The Gallery will be closed on Christmas
Eve. Christmas Day and Dec. 26 and Dec. 27.

Marty will be installing a beautiful new floor in
the gallery and that’s a good thing.



A Holiday Note from Connie.
Thank all of you for being such an important part of the WHAM family. I had a
vision years ago to have a Community Art Center, and each and every one of
you has made that happen. I hope you know how important you are to the
stability and GROWTH of WHAM. That being said, as you know, WHAM is a
501c3 a non-for-profit organization and if you are inclined, please consider
WHAM as a tax-deductible gift this year. We have big plans for 2025 and
therefore all charitable contributions are deeply appreciated.

The outreach programs continue to grow and the gallery is such an anchor in
the community. I know you know this. What I hope is that I get to see every
one of you so we can share a hug, and another year of sharing our creativity.
To an abundant 2025 and to Peace on Earth, Good Will Toward All.

Happy Holidays,

Big hug, Connie

Want to become a WHAM member?
Here are the amazing benefits!

• Discount on Art Classes

• Classroom Rental Discount (art instruction/class use)



• Art Clubs & Special Events (art collaboration)

• Member Meetings Quarterly

• Ability to hang your artwork at no cost to you unless it sells then you pay 25%
fee

• Usage of WHAM building during open hours with approval

• Access to an Artist community to share ideas

• Ability to sell artwork in the Gift Shop at no cost to you unless it sells, then you
donate 25% back to WHAM

• Ability to Enter into WHAM Exhibits, Events and Art Fairs

• Opportunities to give back to the community with your volunteer hours for
classes and events!

• More fun than a barrel of monkeys!

IT'S TIME TO GET INVOLVED IN THE ARTS WITHIN YOUR COMMUNITY
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